
Foreign Minister Ivan Mrkic sends congratulatory message to President of the People's Democratic Republic of Algeria Abdelaziz Bouteflika
Tuesday, 22 April 2014.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia has received with great pleasure the
news of Abdelaziz Bouteflika's victory in the Presidential election in the People's Democratic
Republic of Algeria.
  
The fact that President Bouteflika was re-elected President is proof that he is leading the
country in the best possible way.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia expresses the belief that the friendly
relations between the two countries will continue to develop for the benefit of our peoples.
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